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Supersense Bruce Hood 2009-06-01 Why is it that Tony
Blair always wore the same pair of shoes when answering
Prime Minister's Questions? That John McEnroe
notoriously refused to step on the white lines of a
tennis court between points? And that President-elect
Barack Obama played a game of basketball the morning of
his victory in the Iowa primary, and continued the
tradition the day of every following primary?
Superstitious habits are common. Do you ever cross your
fingers, knock on wood, avoid walking under ladders, or
step around black cats? Sentimental value often
supersedes material worth. If someone offered to replace
your childhood teddy bear or wedding ring with a brand
new, exact replica, would you do it? How about £20 for
trying on a jumper owned by Fred West? Where do such
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feelings come from and why do most of us have them?
Humans are born with brains designed to make sense of
the world and that need for an explanation can lead to
beliefs that go beyond reason. To be true they would
have to be supernatural. With scientific education we
learn that such beliefs are irrational but at an
intuitive level they can be resistant to reason or lie
dormant in otherwise sensible adults. It now seems
unlikely that any effort to get rid of supernatural
beliefs or superstitious behaviours will be completely
successful. This is not all bad news - such beliefs are
a useful glue that binds us together as a society.
Combining brilliant insight with witty example Hood
weaves a page-turning account of our 'supersense' that
navigates a path through brain science, child
development, popular culture, mental illness and the
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paranormal. After reading SuperSense, you will realize
why you are not as reasonable as you might like to think
- and why that might be no bad thing.
Best Practices for Teaching Beginnings and Endings in
the Psychology Major Dana Dunn 2010-01-12 Introductory
and capstone experiences in the undergraduate psychology
program are crucial ways to engage students in their
major and psychology department, impart realistic
expectations, and prepare them for life beyond college.
Providing the right orientation and capstone courses in
psychology education is increasingly a concern of
instructors, department chairs, program directors, and
deans, and both types of courses have become important
sources for gathering pre- and post-coursework
assessment data for degree learning outcomes. The
strategies presented here have been designed to help
educators examine issues around teaching the
introductory or careers course and developing a
psychology-specific orientation program. The authors
also provide concrete suggestions for building capstone
experiences designed to fit the needs of a department,
its pedagogical philosophy, or the educational agenda of
the college or university. Undergraduate psychology
curriculum designers and instructors can benefit from
learning innovative and effective strategies for
introducing the major to first-year students and, at
graduation, for bringing closure, reinforcing the
overall departmental learning outcomes, and helping
students apply their disciplinary knowledge in capstone
experiences and post-graduate life. In this collection
of articles, psychology instructors involved in the
improvement of teaching and learning review the research
and share their own successes and challenges in the
classroom. Discussions include effective practices for
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helping students become acclimated to and engaged in the
psychology major, application of developmental knowledge
and learning communities to course design, and use of
quality benchmarks to improve introductory and capstone
courses. Other chapters describe innovations in the
design of stand-alone courses and offer concrete advice
on counseling psychology graduates about how to use what
they have learned beyond their higher education
experiences.
Revisiting Psychology Jared M. Bartels 2018-11-16 This
textbook presents overviews of 12 landmark studies in
psychology from diverse areas of research such as
consciousness, developmental psychology, learning,
memory, social psychology and psychopathology. Through a
range of critical thinking exercises and reflective
questions, students can evaluate the methodology and
impact of these classic studies and quickly hone their
analytical and critical thinking skills. Accessible,
clearly-structured and written with undergraduate
students in mind, this book will make essential reading
for any psychology course.
Ethical Issues in Behavioral Research Allan J. Kimmel
2009-02-04 With concerns rising over the ethical
dimensions of behavioral research and the developments
in ethical codification and the research review process,
Ethical Issues in Behavioral Research looks at the
research community’s response to the ethical challenges
that arise in the application of research approaches.
Focuses on ethical and legal aspects of participant
research on the internet Presents a practical framework
for ethical decision making Discusses the revised
ethical principles and code of conduct of the American
Psychological Association A new chapter detailing
ethical issues in marketing and opinion research,
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including a contrast of market and academic research and
a summary of the author’s research comparing ethical
trends in psychology and marketing fields Offers indepth coverage of recent ethical developments outside of
the United States including an update of the survey of
the international codes of ethics and recommendations
for avoiding ethical pitfalls encountered in crossnational research Includes a list of useful internet
links devoted to ethical issues in research Includes a
Foreword by Herbert C. Kelman
50 Psychologie klassiekers Tom Butler-Bowdon 2011-02
Samenvattingen van vijftig als klassiek te beschouwen
boeken over psychologie, met speciale aandacht voor de
spirituele kant van de psychologie of psychiatrie.
Opening Skinner's Box Lauren Slater 2016-07-28 A century
can be understood in many ways - in terms of its
inventions, its crimes or its art. In Opening Skinner's
Box, Lauren Slater sets out to investigate the twentieth
century through a series of ten fascinating, witty and
sometimes shocking accounts of its key psychological
experiments. Starting with the founder of modern
scientific experimentation, B.F. Skinner, Slater traces
the evolution of the last hundred years' most pressing
concerns - free will, authoritarianism, violence,
conformity and morality. Previously buried in academic
textbooks, these often daring experiments are now seen
in their full context and told as stories, rich in plot,
wit and character.
APS Observer 2006
Hou je ogen open Holly Seddon 2018-02-24 ‘Hou je ogen
open’ is na ‘Hou je adem in’ de nieuwe thriller van
Holly Seddon. Tweelingzussen Robin en Sarah hebben
elkaar in geen jaren gesproken. Sarahs man heeft haar op
straat gezet en ze mag haar kindje niet zien. Ze
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probeert er alles aan te doen om haar dochter weer terug
te krijgen en niet te bezwijken onder haar geheimen. Ze
wil in het reine komen met haar verleden, en moet
daarvoor haar tweelingzus Robin zien te vinden. Robin
verlaat nooit haar huis. Maar ze kan zich niet volledig
voor de wereld afsluiten. Iemand uit haar verleden is
teruggekeerd en zet alles op alles om haar leven binnen
te dringen: Sarah is namelijk niet de enige die op zoek
is naar Robin. De band tussen zussen en duistere
familiegeheimen staan centraal in ‘Hou je ogen open’.
Een ijzingwekkende thriller die de lezer nog lang zal
bijblijven.
Irrationaliteit Norman Stuart Sutherland 2010 Klassieke
psychologische studie naar het irrationele denken en
gedrag van mensen.
Getting Into Oxford and Cambridge 2020 Entry Mat Carmody
2019-04-08 Updated annually to include all the vital
details of the latest admissions procedures, Getting
into Oxford & Cambridge tells you everything you need to
know to get onto the course of your choice. With
invaluable information and step-by-step guidance, the
book will lead you through every step of the process.
Introduction to Learning and Behavior Russell A. Powell
2016-01-01 Offering a variety of innovative teaching
tools, INTRODUCTION TO LEARNING AND BEHAVIOR, 5th
Edition provides a clear introduction to the principles
of learning and behavior. Designed to strike a balance
between basic principles and their practical
application, it provides an engaging outline of the
behavioral approach to psychology and its relevance for
understanding and improving the world we live in. This
edition includes a new emphasis on behavior selfmanagement -- including an appendix on tactics of
behavior self-management as well as Study Tip boxes
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advising students on a range of study behavior issues,
from how to best read a textbook to the use of stimulus
control procedures to increase concentration and reduce
procrastination. Instructors who include self-management
projects as a course assignment may particularly
appreciate this material. As with past editions,
numerous opportunities for review and self-testing help
students maximize their understanding and retention.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
De bigamist Mary Turner Thomson 2011-10-07 In april 2006
kreeg Mary Turner Thomson een telefoontje dat haar leven
veranderde. Een onbekende vrouw vertelde haar dat zij en
Will Jordan, Marys echtgenoot en vader van haar twee
kinderen, al veertien jaar getrouwd zijn en samen vijf
kinderen hebben. De bigamist is het schokkende,
waargebeurde verhaal van een man die een intelligente,
onafhankelijke vrouw manipuleerde, oplichtte en alleen
achterliet. Het onthult de werkwijze van een
meesteroplichter die vele levens verbrijzelde. Een
verhaal waarvan niemand denkt dat het hen ooit zou
overkomen. Maar oordeel niet te snel...
Psychology AS: The Complete Companion Student Book for
WJEC Eduqas Cara Flanagan 2015-07-02 The Complete
Companions for WJEC A Level Psychology has been written
by Lucy Hartnoll and Rhiannon Murray, working with
market-leading author Cara Flanagan. Packed with
essential study and exam preparation features, this
student book has been fully revised to address the
requirements of this new specification from WJEC,
including new studies and topics, such as positive
Psychology, and extended evaluation of studies. The
engaging, accessible and comprehensive exam-focused
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Complete Companions approach, now available for the WJEC
specification. Matched to the new specification,
ensuring students achieve their full potential. Designed
for co-teaching AS and full A Level courses.
The Psychology of Sex Meg John Barker 2018-04-09 What
can psychology teach us about sex? How do different
bodies and brains respond sexually? How can we prevent
people being stigmatised for their sexuality? The
Psychology of Sex takes you on a tour through the
different ways that psychologists have created and
sustained certain understandings of sex and sexuality.
Bearing in mind the subjective nature of sex, the book
explores cultural concerns around sexualisation,
pornography, and sex addiction, as well as drawing on
research from sexual communities and the applied area of
sex therapy. When so much of our relationship to sex
happens in the mind, The Psychology of Sex shows us how
important it is to understand where our ideas about sex
come from.
Doodgewone woorden Fabian van Samang 2010 De uitroeiing
van de Europese joden is het symbool geworden van de
moderne, gebureaucratiseerde massamoord. Als geen ander
historisch thema heeft de judeocide ons gedwongen om na
te denken over de vraag welke factoren aan de grondslag
liggen van dit soort georganiseerde brutaliteit - een
vraag die nog steeds op een bevredigend antwoord wacht.
Doodgewone woorden benadert de Shoah vanuit een
verrassende, nieuwe invalshoek. In een vlot leesbare
stijl beschrijft Fabian Van Samang de typische kenmerken
van de nazitaal en beargumenteert hij hoe dit specifieke
NS-discours mee aan de basis lag van de o.
Wat is waanzin Darian Leader 2012-05-22 In de geschreven
media, op tv, in soaps of films wordt waanzin altijd
uitgebeeld als iets extreems: gewelddadige
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uitbarstingen, toevallen of hallucinaties. Maar als
waanzin nu eens helemaal niet is wat wij denken dat het
is? Als het eerder regel dan uitzondering is? Als de
kenmerken van waanzin niet zichtbaar zijn en eigen aan
de doorsneeburger? Psychoanalyticus Darian Leader begint
en eindigt zijn betoog met het geval van de Britse arts
Harold Shipman, een massamoordenaar die kennelijk zo
'normaal' was dat sommige patiënten zelfs na zijn
veroordeling nog door hem behandeld wilden worden. In
een uiterst lucide en confronterend betoog onderzoekt
Leader onopvallende krankzinnigheid en laat hij zien dat
ons begrip van waanzin herziening behoeft.
Psychology's Territories Mitchell G. Ash 2007 First
Published in 2007. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
The Research Imagination Paul S. Gray 2007-08-13 The
idea that science is a blueprint for research, and
imagination gives research its life and purpose inspired
this comprehensive explanation of research methodology.
The authors' decades of experience have revealed that
research is a craft requiring judgment and creativity,
not simply memorization and application of the rules of
science. Whether one is conducting an intimate one-onone interview or a large-scale examination of an entire
society, human imagination and scientific principles of
inquiry go hand in hand. To that end, this book
emphasizes scientific method, but also acknowledges its
critics. It covers a wide variety of data-collection
techniques, but presents them as reinforcing rather than
competing with one another, thus striking a balance
between qualitative and quantitative methods. It is
designed for students and instructors who want a
comprehensive treatment of a variety of research
techniques with special emphasis on qualitative
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approaches.
Controversies and Dilemmas in Contemporary Psychiatry
Dusan Kecmanovic 2017-09-08 The controversies and
dilemmas in contemporary psychiatry are so numerous and
serious that they, to a great extent, define psychiatry.
Yet most psychiatrists pay little attention to the
field's controversies, maintaining that talking about
controversies tarnishes psychiatry's reputation and them
along with it. Critics of psychiatry use these
controversies and dilemmas, along with psychiatrists'
unwillingness to discuss them, to undermine psychiatry.
They question the existence of mental disorder and the
purpose of psychiatric therapy. Kecmanovic undertakes a
major effort of resolving with science, not ideology,
such dilemmas. Although psychiatrists give no thought to
the mind-body relationship, their attitude towards this
relationship determines their approach to the mentally
ill, their understanding of the origin and nature of the
mental disorder, and the therapy they think has
priority. Sometimes psychiatrists implicitly or
explicitly cite a specific school of philosophy in order
to find conceptual support for their particular
practice. As a result psychiatrists do not speak the
same language about the same issues. Kecmanovic suggests
that there can be no dialogue without common language;
opposing views cannot converge without dialogue. The
behavior of the mentally ill is socially jarring. This
is a major reason why the mentally ill are considered to
be a menace. They threaten prevailing manners of
communicating, expressing one's thoughts and feelings,
and the existing meaning of symbols in a given
environment. Deviance of a person with a mental disorder
is specific; socially perceived as incomprehensible,
irrational, and unpredictable. What is common to all
5/12

Downloaded from talerka.tv on October 4, 2022 by guest

reactions to the disruptive nature of a mental disorder
is the desire to be protected from those with illness;
in other words, to put them under control and
supervision.
Clinical Psychology: Revisiting the Classic Studies
Graham C.L. Davey 2019-07 Clinical Psychology:
Revisiting the Classic Studies traces 14 ground-breaking
studies by researchers such as Leo Kanner, David T.
Lykken and Aaron T. Beck to re-examine and reflect on
their findings and engage in a lively discussion of the
subsequent work that they have inspired. Revisiting the
Classic Studies is a series of texts that introduces
readers to the studies in psychology that changed the
way we think about core topics in the discipline today.
It provokes students to ask more interesting and
challenging questions about the field by encouraging a
deeper level of engagement, both with the details of the
studies themselves and with the nature of their
contribution. Written by researchers at the cutting edge
of these developments, the chapters in each text provide
details of the original works, as well as their
theoretical and empirical impact.
Als ik mijn ogen sluit Elizabeth Musser 2018-01-11 ‘Als
ik mijn ogen sluit’ van Elizabeth Musser is niet een
gewone roman, maar een ode aan vergeving en genade.
Jason, het 6-jarige zoontje van Henry en Libby Blough,
lijdt aan een ernstig hartdefect en moet binnenkort zijn
vierde operatie ondergaan. Henry werkt bij een drukkerij
en kan al die dure operaties niet van zijn loon betalen.
Zonder dat zijn vrouw het weet, stelt hij zich
beschikbaar als huurmoordenaar, net als zijn vader ooit
deed. Maar hij faalt. Josephine Bourdillon, de vrouw die
hij had moeten vermoorden, is niet dood, maar ligt in
coma. Ondertussen wordt Jase’ toestand kritiek. Wetend
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dat hij niet voor de mislukte opdracht betaald zal
worden, probeert Henry Josephine opnieuw te vermoorden,
maar haar ziekenhuiskamer wordt goed bewaakt en hij
slaagt er niet in om bij haar te komen. Als hij
thuiskomt, wacht zijn vrouw hem op met goed nieuws: het
geld is binnen en Jase kan geopereerd worden. Henry is
opgelucht, maar ook bezorgd. Waarom is hij toch
uitbetaald? Bemoediging speelt een grote rol in de
romans van Elizabeth Musser. Eerder verschenen van haar
hand onder andere de romans 'Het huis op de heuvel',
'Aan de andere kant van de bergen' en ‘Dichterbij dan je
denkt’.
Psychiatry Thomas Szasz 2019-02-28 For more than half a
century, Thomas Szasz has devoted much of his career to
a radical critique of psychiatry. His latest work,
Psychiatry: The Science of Lies, is a culmination of his
life’s work: to portray the integral role of deception
in the history and practice of psychiatry. Szasz argues
that the diagnosis and treatment of mental illness
stands in the same relationship to the diagnosis and
treatment of bodily illness that the forgery of a
painting does to the original masterpiece. Art
historians and the legal system seek to distinguish
forgeries from originals. Those concerned with medicine,
on the other hand—physicians, patients, politicians,
health insurance providers, and legal professionals—take
the opposite stance when faced with the challenge of
distinguishing everyday problems in living from bodily
diseases, systematically authenticating nondiseases as
diseases. The boundary between disease and
nondisease—genuine and imitation, truth and
falsehood—thus becomes arbitrary and uncertain. There is
neither glory nor profit in correctly demarcating what
counts as medical illness and medical healing from what
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does not. Individuals and families wishing to protect
themselves from medically and politically authenticated
charlatanry are left to their own intellectual and moral
resources to make critical decisions about human
dilemmas miscategorized as "mental diseases" and about
medicalized responses misidentified as "psychiatric
treatments." Delivering his sophisticated analysis in
lucid prose and with a sharp wit, Szasz continues to
engage and challenge readers of all backgrounds.
Playing House Lauren Slater 2013-11-05 Acclaimed author
Lauren Slater ruminates on what it means to be family.
Lauren Slater’s rocky childhood left her cold to the
idea of ever creating a family of her own, but a
husband, two dogs, two children, and three houses later,
she came around to the challenges, trials, and
unexpected rewards of playing house. In these
autobiographical pieces, Slater presents snapshots of
domestic life, populating them with the gritty details
and jarring realities of sharing home, life, and body in
the curious institution called “family.” She asks
difficult questions and probes unsettling truths about
sex, love, and parenting. In these pages, Slater
introduces us to her struggles with her mother, her
determination to make a home of her own, her compromises
in deciding to marry (her conflicts manifesting as an
affair on the eve of her wedding), her initial struggle
to connect with her newborn child, and the dilemmas of
mothering with a mental illness. She writes openly about
her decision to abort her second pregnancy and her later
decision to have a second child after all. She tells us
about the searing decision to have elective double
mastectomy and how her love for her husband was
magically rekindled after she saw him catch fire in a
chemical accident. It’s not all mastectomies and
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chemical fires, though. Slater digs into the everyday
challenges of family living, from buying a lemon of a
car and fighting back menacing weeds to gaining weight
and being jealous of the nanny. Beautifully written,
often humorous, and always revealing, these stories
scrutinize the complex questions surrounding family
life, offering up sometimes uncomfortable truths.
50 Great Myths of Popular Psychology Scott O. Lilienfeld
2011-09-15 50 Great Myths of Popular Psychology uses
popular myths as a vehicle for helping students and
laypersons to distinguish science from pseudoscience.
Uses common myths as a vehicle for exploring how to
distinguish factual from fictional claims in popular
psychology Explores topics that readers will relate to,
but often misunderstand, such as 'opposites attract',
'people use only 10% of their brains', and 'handwriting
reveals your personality' Provides a 'mythbusting kit'
for evaluating folk psychology claims in everyday life
Teaches essential critical thinking skills through
detailed discussions of each myth Includes over 200
additional psychological myths for readers to explore
Contains an Appendix of useful Web Sites for examining
psychological myths Features a postscript of remarkable
psychological findings that sound like myths but that
are true Engaging and accessible writing style that
appeals to students and lay readers alike
Research Methods in Psychology Glynis M Breakwell
2012-04-03 Electronic Inspection Copy available for
instructors here Research Methods in Psychology has been
substantially revised in its fourth edition. Continuing
to offer enviable coverage of the research methods that
psychology students at intermediate levels need to cover
in their course, the textbook has now been broadened to
cover the full suite of beginner level research methods
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too. The result is extensive coverage of psychological
methods, both quantitative and qualitative, and a
textbook that will serve students perfectly from day one
in their course at university. Research Methods in
Psychology in its fourth edition includes: • Extended
statistical coverage, including new chapters on
Descriptive Statistics, Inferential Statistics, ANOVA,
Regression and Correlation, and Latent Variable Models •
Further New Chapters on Content Analysis and Writing up
your Research • New introductory sections placing each
method in context and showing students how they relate
to the bigger 'real world' picture. • Intuitive
structure and visual layout makes the book easy to
navigate so you can quickly find the content you need.
This textbook is ideal for beginner and intermediate
level psychological research methods students worldwide.
Visit the Research Methods in Psychology companion
website www.sagepub.co.uk/breakwell4e to take advantage
of additional resources for students and lecturers.
Mad Muse Jeffrey Berman 2019-09-03 Many of the wellrespected scholarly studies of autobiographical writing
have little or nothing to say about mental illness. This
book uncovers the mysterious relationship between mood
disorders and creativity through the lives of seven
writers, demonstrating how mental illness is sometimes
the driving force behind creativity.
Opening Skinner's Box Lauren Slater 2005 This title
provides an account of the 20th century's key
psychological experiments, by the author of 'Prozac
Diary'.
The Oxford Handbook of Social Influence Stephen G.
Harkins 2017-07-07 The study of social influence has
been central to social psychology since its inception.
In fact, research on social influence predated the
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coining of the term social psychology. Its influence
continued through the 1960s, when it made seminal
contributions to the beginning of social psychology's
golden age. However, by the mid-1980s, interest in this
area waned, while at the same time, and perhaps not
coincidentally, interest in social cognition waxed. Now
the pendulum is swinging back, as seen in growing
interest in non-cognitive, motivational accounts. The
Oxford Handbook of Social Influence will contribute to a
resurgence of interest in social influence that will
restore it to its once preeminent position. Written by
leading scholars, the chapters cover a variety of topics
related to social influence, incorporating a range of
levels of analysis (intrapersonal, interpersonal, and
intragroup) and both source (the influencers) and target
(the influenced) effects. The volume also examines
theories that are most relevant to social infl uence, as
well as social influence in applied settings. The
chapters contribute to the renaissance of interest in
social influence by showing that it is time to reexamine
classic topics in social influence; by illustrating how
integrations/ elaborations that advance our
understanding of social influence processes are now
possible; by revealing gaps in the social influence
literature; and by suggesting future lines of research.
Perhaps the most important of these lines of work will
take into account the change from traditional social
influence that occurs face-to-face to social mediamediated influence that is likely to characterize many
of our interactions in the future.
Bad Psychology Robert A. Forde 2017-09-01 For decades
the psychological assessment and treatment of offenders
has run on invalid and untested programmes. Robert A.
Forde exposes the current ineffectiveness of forensic
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psychology that has for too long been maintained by
individual and commercial vested interests, resulting in
dangerous prisoners being released on parole, and low
risk prisoners being denied it, wasting enormous amounts
of public money. Challenging entrenched ideas about the
field of psychology as a whole, and how it should be
practised in the criminal justice system, the author
shows how effective changes can be made for more just
decisions, and the better rehabilitation of offenders
into society, while significantly reducing the cost to
the taxpayer. This is a fearless account calling for a
return to scientific evidence in the troubled field of
forensic psychology.
Designing Experiments for the Social Sciences Renita
Coleman 2018-08-27 "This book is a must for learning
about the experimental design–from forming a research
question to interpreting the results this text covers it
all." –Sarah El Sayed, University of Texas at Arlington
Designing Experiments for the Social Sciences: How to
Plan, Create, and Execute Research Using Experiments is
a practical, applied text for courses in experimental
design. The text assumes that students have just a basic
knowledge of the scientific method, and no statistics
background is required. With its focus on how to
effectively design experiments, rather than how to
analyze them, the book concentrates on the stage where
researchers are making decisions about procedural
aspects of the experiment before interventions and
treatments are given. Renita Coleman walks readers stepby-step on how to plan and execute experiments from the
beginning by discussing choosing and collecting a
sample, creating the stimuli and questionnaire, doing a
manipulation check or pre-test, analyzing the data, and
understanding and interpreting the results. Guidelines
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for deciding which elements are best used in the
creation of a particular kind of experiment are also
given. This title offers rich pedagogy, ethical
considerations, and examples pertinent to all social
science disciplines.
Psychology Richard Wiseman 2022-08-19 You are
remarkable: You experience a vast range of thoughts and
feelings, including falling in love, remembering last
Tuesday, and contemplating the meaning of life. And you
can carry all sorts of astonishing behaviours, such as
sauntering down the street, singing in falsetto and
riding a unicycle. Psychologists study every aspect of
how you think, feel, and behave. Richard Wiseman takes
you on a personal journey into this fascinating world,
focusing on what makes for meaningful research. He
explores how psychology reveals the hidden workings of
the mind, boosts critical thinking, debunks myths,
improves lives, and informs debates in politics,
philosophy, and education. This insider’s guide lifts
the lid on how psychologists go about their work,
examines contemporary challenges associated with
studying the mind, and encourages students and
researchers to reflect on why they do what they do. If
you’ve ever wanted to think like a psychologist, spot a
liar, uncover the truth about happiness, or discover how
to create a more altruistic society, then this book is
for you.
Encyclopedia of Clinical Psychology Set Robin L. Cautin
2015-01-20 Available online, or as a 5-volume print set,
The Encyclopedia of Clinical Psychology includes well
over 500 A-Z entries covering the main topics, key
concepts, and influential figures in this field. Serves
as a comprehensive reference with particular emphasis on
the scientific basis of the field; philosophical and
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historical issues; cultural considerations; and
conflicts and controversies Offers an historiographical
overview, demonstrating how concepts have developed over
time and the ways in which research influences practice
Cites the best and most up-to-date scientific evidence
for each topic and encourages readers to think
critically when evaluating the validity of various
scientific claims, theories, and techniques Available on
Wiley Online Library with interactive cross-referencing
links and powerful searching and browsing capabilities
within the work, or as a five-volume print set
Scientific Research in Information Systems Jan Recker
2012-07-30 This book is designed to introduce doctoral
and other higher-degree research students to the process
of scientific research in the fields of Information
Systems as well as fields of Information Technology,
Business Process Management and other related
disciplines within the social sciences. It guides
research students in their process of learning the life
of a researcher. In doing so, it provides an
understanding of the essential elements, concepts and
challenges of the journey into research studies. It also
provides a gateway for the student to inquire deeper
about each element covered. Comprehensive and broad but
also succinct and compact, the book is focusing on the
key principles and challenges for a novice doctoral
student.
Experiments of the Mind Emily Martin 2021-12-28 "This
book is an ethnographic investigation of the everyday
professional lives of experimental cognitive
psychologists, aimed at conveying to readers a sense of
the social world of thelaboratory, and explaining how
the field produces knowledge about human cognition.
Emily Martin did fieldwork in three labs conducting
opening-skinners-box-great-psychological-experiments-of-the-twentieth-century-lauren-slater

research in normal human cognition. In the early daysof
her fieldwork, Martin was struck by how irrelevant her
own subjective experience was to the experimenters. What
researchers conducting the experiments were seeking was
data about how her brain responded to stimuli such as
photographs and videos. Her own responses to the
situation -- the set-up of the experiment, etc -- were
very much beside the point. This led Martin to wonder
when, in the history of this field, introspection and
related "messy" data concerning the social conditions of
lab experimentation came to be expelled. Her book
examines this history, provides a comparison with the
history of her own field (anthropology), and discusses
the evolution of a pillar of contemporary experimental
cognitive psychology, the psychological experiment. In
the course of this book Martin reports on her
discussions with practicing experimental psychologists
about the efficacy of placing persons in such unusual
settings in the search for generalknowledge. What
emerges is an account of the cognitive psychology
experiment as an artificial construction in which a
certain kind of knowledge is produced and a certain kind
of humansubject is created. But this book is not a
"debunking" of the discipline of experimental cognitive
psychology. Martin readily acknowledges the fact that
real knowledge is produced in thesehighly-structured and
artificial experimental settings. She does, however,
question the tendency within this discipline to dismiss
the significance of the social and cultural setting of
the formalpsychological experiment, and argues that the
field promotes a truncated view of the human subject and
its capacities"-Good Chemistry Julie Holland 2020-06-16 A psychiatrist
and psychedelic researcher explores the science of
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connection—why we need it, how we’ve lost it, and how we
might find it again. We are suffering from an epidemic
of disconnection that antidepressants and social media
can’t fix. This state of isolation puts us in “fight or
flight mode,” deranging sleep, metabolism and libido.
What’s worse, we’re paranoid of others. This kill-or-bekilled framework is not a way to live. But, when we feel
safe and loved, we can rest, digest, and repair. We can
heal. And it is only in this state of belonging that we
can open up to connection with others. In this powerful
book, Holland helps us to understand the science of
connection as revealed in human experiences from the
spiritual to the psychedelic. The key is oxytocin—a
neurotransmitter and hormone produced in our bodies that
allows us to trust and bond. It fosters attachment
between mothers and infants, romantic partners, friends,
and even with our pets. There are many ways to reach
this state of mental and physical wellbeing that modern
medicine has overlooked. The implications for our
happiness and health are profound. We can find oneness
in meditation, in community, or in awe at the beauty
around us. Another option: psychedelic medicines that
can catalyze a connection with the self, with nature, or
the cosmos. Good Chemistry points us on the right path
to forging true and deeper attachments with our own
souls, to one another, and even to our planet, helping
us heal ourselves and our world.
The Psychology of Nursing Care Neil Niven 2006-06-01 The
study of psychology is a key part of nursing training.
The Psychology of Nursing Care is built around nursing
themes and focuses on those areas of psychology with
direct relevance to nursing practice, omitting those
with little bearing. The result is an applied psychology
of nursing profoundly useful to pre-registration
opening-skinners-box-great-psychological-experiments-of-the-twentieth-century-lauren-slater

students.
Ethics in Psychotherapy and Counseling Kenneth S. Pope
2016-01-06 The ethics book no psychology student or
professional should be without Thoroughly updated and
expanded to include recent research findings, landmark
legal decisions, the Hoffman Investigation Report, and
changes in the ethical guidelines of the American
Psychological Association and the Canadian Psychological
Association, the new 5th edition of Ethics in
Psychotherapy and Counseling covers the latest
developments in ethical thinking, standards, and
practice. You'll learn how to strengthen your ethical
awareness, judgement, and decision-making. Distinguished
Emeritus Professor Don Meichenbaum described the 5th
edition as 'a MUST READ book for both beginning and
seasoned clinicians' and Professor David H. Barlow
wrote, 'A stunningly good book. . . . If there is only
one book you buy on ethics, this is the one.' Covers the
many changes and challenges brought about by new
technology, EHRs, videoconferencing, and texting, as
well as practicing across state and provincial borders
Discusses moral distress and moral courage Includes 5
chapters on different aspects of critical thinking about
ethical challenges, including a chapter on 'Ethics
Placebos, Cons, and Creative Cheating: A User's Guide'
Deals with complex issue of culture, race, religion,
sexual identity, sexual orientation, and politics
Provides steps to strengthen ethics in organizations
Offers guidance on responding to ethics, licensing, and
malpractice complaints—not to imply that you'll need to
after reading this book! Keeps the focus on practical,
creative approaches to the responsibilities, challenges,
and opportunities encountered by therapists and
counselors in their work
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Moral Psychology Valerie Tiberius 2014-05-30 This is the
first philosophy textbook in moral psychology,
introducing students to a range of philosophical topics
and debates such as: What is moral motivation? Do
reasons for action always depend on desires? Is emotion
or reason at the heart of moral judgment? Under what
conditions are people morally responsible? Are there
self-interested reasons for people to be moral? Moral
Psychology: A Contemporary Introduction presents
research by philosophers and psychologists on these
topics, and addresses the overarching question of how
empirical research is (or is not) relevant to
philosophical inquiry.
De schok van de val Nathan Filer 2013-06-06 'De schok
van de val' van de Britse auteur Nathan Filer is een
boek dat iedereen ontroert en achterlaat met een
glimlach. De negenjarige Matthew en zijn broer Simon
sluipen tijdens hun vakantie stiekem s nachts naar
buiten. Alleen Matthew komt veilig terug. Tien jaar
later heeft hij nog steeds moeite met de gebeurtenissen
van die nacht. Wat begint als een vertelling van een
wanhopige jongen, verandert in het verhaal van een
moedige jongeman die op zoek is naar een manier om de
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herinnering aan zijn broer levend te houden. Nathan
Filer heeft met 'De schok van de val' een ontroerend,
hartverwarmend en universeel portret over verlies,
liefde en familie geschreven. Met `De schok van de val
heeft hij de Costa Book Award 2013 gewonnen.
Psychopathology W. Edward Craighead 2013-08-26 "Designed
for graduate level courses in adult psychopathology, the
Second Edition of this book incorporates the newly
released (2013) DSM-5 . Unique in its approach, this
text presents a historical context in which current
diagnoses are made. Presenting an overview of the issues
and methodologies of conducting assessments, each of the
major psychological disorders is discussed in a standard
format in the chapter dealing with that disorder. The
text includes new chapters on nonalcohol substance abuse
and contextual factors affecting diagnoses. Each chapter
covers: description from DSM, using case examples;
epidemiology; basic research, including neurobiology and
neuroscience of the disorder; prevalence and
consequences of the disorder; behavioral, social,
cognitive, and emotional aspects of the disorder; and
treatment of the disorder, using clinical examples
showing how psychopathology and assessment influence
treatment"--
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